Ontario

Falun Dafa Association of Canada

On behalf of the residents of Pickering-Uxbridge, I would like to
thank the Falun Dafa Association on Canada for their
contribution to a proudly diverse Ontario.

I am pleased to extend my greetings to all those attending a
showing of Shen Yun Performing Arts.

Traditional dance and music, such as this, provide a unique
opportunity for Ontarians of all backgrounds to gain more
knowledge and appreciation of Chinese culture.

Ontario’s diversity is one of our greatest assets and Chinese art
continues to play an important role in our pluralistic society,
which has made our province one of the best to live in Canada.

I offer my best wishes for a successful and enjoyable evening.

March 4th, 2022

-

Peter Bethlenfalvy, MPP
Pickering-Uxbridge




